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29th January 2025 
 
 
 
Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Primary School Visit to: …………………………………………………………….………… on …………….…………………………………………………  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
National Storytelling Week – Week Commencing 4th February 2025  
Visits to Local Primary Schools  
 
As part of National Storytelling Week, a small group of our students are visiting Heartwood Primary School and Swaffham 
Primary Academy in Swaffham to read stories to younger children. We are delighted that your child has expressed 
interest in these sessions and we have arranged that they visit one of the primary schools mentioned as above. Students 
will walk to their allotted school, with a member of staff, who will supervise during the visit. 
  
These sessions will take place during the last lesson of the day and we will return in time for usual transport 
arrangements home.  
 
We would be grateful if you would sign the attached consent form giving permission for your child to take part in this 
worthwhile visit.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss E. Thomason  
Vice Principal 


